
Its that time of year and we do not have a flu policy in place. We have the ability to 
test staff and students for Flu A&B, if found positive, I feel we need something in 
place to follow.  

 

Per the CDC:  

All employees should stay home if they are sick until at least 24 hours after 
their fever* (temperature of 100 degrees Fahrenheit or 37.8 degrees Celsius or 
higher) is gone. Temperature should be measured without the use of fever-
reducing medicines (medicines that contains ibuprofen or acetaminophen). 

Note: Not everyone with flu will have a fever. Individuals with suspected or 
confirmed flu, who do not have a fever, should stay home from work at least 4-5 
days after the onset of symptoms. Persons with the flu are most contagious 
during the first 3 days of their illness. 

CDC recommends that workers who have flu symptoms upon arrival to work 
or become ill during the day should promptly separate themselves from 
other workers and go home until at least 24 hours after their fever is gone 
without the use of fever-reducing medications, or after symptoms have improved 
(at least 4-5 days after flu symptoms started). 

https://www.cdc.gov/flu/business/stay-home-when-
sick.htm#:~:text=Note%3A%20Not%20everyone%20with%20flu,3%20days%20of%20their%20illness 

 

These are recommendations from the CDC, not something we must follow.  

I would feel comfortable with a 1-2 day home isolation if found positive.  
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